
 

 

 

 

 

May 2022 

 

Dear Friends and Supporting Churches, 

“. . . in quietness and in confidence shall be your strength . . . .” (Isaiah 30:15) 

Because of God’s faithfulness to keep us here on the field, we are glad for this opportunity to send to you 

another report of our activities here in Guatemala. 

The work in Las Margaritas, now a year old, is doing quite well. We are rejoicing at having seen six 

converts baptized there last month. Also, in the week following, we saw several fathers of families there 

make important life decisions before the church. Please pray that those fathers and mothers will keep their 

vows! Please pray also that God will provide us with a 4-wheel-drive pickup truck to avoid getting struck 

there during the rainy season. 

Meanwhile, the work in Santa Elena Barillas has been paused, due to our key family there not wanting to 

continue, but we are not slowing down. God knows what He’s doing. 

Cristo Rey 

Another shipping container of John and Romans has arrived here! It was trucked onto our church’s property 

late at night on the 31st of March. We want to thank those who gave to make this shipment possible. We 

also thank Brother Tom Green of Directline Ministry for his hard work at getting that materials shipped here. 

Pastors and missionaries from around the country come to load up with the John & Romans, take them to 

their churches, and then distribute them to the people in their areas. We trust and pray that this material will 

be used by God here in a great way. Thank you again! 

At the time of this writing, I am not actually in Guatemala, having had to go to the States to attend to some 

urgent matters. I expect to be back on the field just as soon as possible. Thank you always for your prayers 

and support! Keep on praying, and God bless you all! 

Sincerely, 

Angel Lopez 

Guatemala 

 


